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International Wildland-Urban Interface (WUI) Code Brief

In 2004, the State of Washington adopted the International Codes, replacing the Uniform Codes under the State Building Code Act. The State Building Code Council has been given authority under the act to evaluate and modify the codes identified under RCW 19.27.031 for use in Washington State using the rule making process.  
Adding the International Wildland-Urban Interface Code will have the following positive impacts to Washington State:
· The common-sense building requirements, such as adequate water supply and basic defensible space requirements, will save lives and property
· By making homes safer, the state will save general fund dollars by reducing fire suppression expenditures
· Application of the code will reduce fire suppression costs to local firefighting agencies by making the homes in the interface zone safer
· The code promotes homeowner and community responsibilty for fire protection in wildland-urban interface areas
The Washington Fire Chiefs pledge to work with all stakeholders to meet the following goals:
· Local control should be required to designate a wildland-urban interface zone before the code becomes applicable
· Local control should be maintained regarding the scope of application to new construction and retroactivity
· The code should only impact those counties that choose to designate a wildland-urban interface zone, which is where urban growth expansion meets rural areas
For further information, please contact:

J. Dylan Doty, WFC Lobbyist

Gordon Walgren, WFC Lobbyist
206-790-6492




360-790-5017
dylandoty@yahoo.com


walgconsult@telebyte.com
Wayne Senter, WFC Legislative Chair
Mike Brown, WFC Executive Director
360-871-2411
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